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IOWA WEATHERIZATION PROGRAM NOTICE 23-02 
 
 
 
TO: Weatherization Coordinators 
 
FROM: Christine Taylor, Weatherization Program Manager 
 
DATE: September 5, 2023 
 
RE:  Door and Window Replacement 
 
Effective:  September 6, 2023 

 

 

As of September 6, 2023, door and window replacements must be charged as an Energy 

Conservation Measure (ECM) or as a Health & Safety Measure (HSM). Door and window 

replacements cannot be charged as an Incidental Repair Measure (IRM) because it is not included 

in our State Plan.  

 

Replacement as an ECM = charge to regular DOE, DOE-BIL, or HEAP 

Replacement as an HSM = charge to HEAP 

 

When entering the door or window to be replaced in the NEAT/MHEA Audit, do not activate the 

“include in SIR” box.  

 

Pictures showing the need for a replacement as well as pictures of the new doors and windows is 

required. 

 

 

 

 

 


